
From: JACKSON - GHEISSARI, AMELIA ELIZABETH [AG/1920]
To: Robin, Lauren P
Subject: RE: Glyphosate residue testing in food commodities in the USA
Date: Friday, April 15, 2016 12:02:39 PM

Thanks so much Lauren.  I omitted to tell you that I am at the CCPR meeting next week in Chongqing
and leave tomorrow morning for China.  Not very smart of me.  I will call you at a good time for you,
which might be the middle of the night for me!!
Have a great weekend,
Amelia
 
 

From: Robin, Lauren P [mailto:Lauren.Robin@fda.hhs.gov] 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 10:28 AM
To: JACKSON - GHEISSARI, AMELIA ELIZABETH [AG/1920]
Subject: RE: Glyphosate residue testing in food commodities in the USA
 
Hello Amelia—
 
Please call me next week at the number below. I am offsite today.
 
Lauren
 
 
Lauren Posnick Robin, Sc.D. 
Chief, Plant Products Branch
DPPB/OFS/CFSAN 
HFS-317
5100 Paint Branch Parkway 
College Park, MD 20740
240-402-1639 (Phone) 
lauren.robin@fda.hhs.gov
 
 
 
From: JACKSON - GHEISSARI, AMELIA ELIZABETH [AG/1920] [mailto:amelia.elizabeth.jackson.-
.gheissari@monsanto.com]
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 8:46 AM
To: Robin, Lauren P
Subject: Glyphosate residue testing in food commodities in the USA
 
Dear Lauren,
 
I met Jason Dietz at a recent public meeting on the modernization of the coordinated framework
and he gave me your name the contact for residue testing in the FDA.  I have a question about
enforcement of residue levels in the USA, particularly glyphosate.



 
Would it be possible to have a five minute call please?
 
Many thanks, best wishes,
 
Amelia
 
Amelia Jackson-Gheissari PhD
International Regulatory Affairs Manager
Monsanto Company
1300 I Street , NW
Suite 450 East
Washington DC 20005
 
Office: +1 202 383 2847
Cell: +1 202 230 6733
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